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Subj: REMOVAL OF GASOLINE UNDERGROUND STORAGE TANKS
AT THE LAUREL BAY MINI-MART

Dear Laurel Bay Residents:

Recent remodeling of the Laurel Bay Mini-Mart included relocating the gas
station to the front of the store to allow for easier access and less
congestion around the pumps. As part of the remedeling, we are removing
unneeded pumps, gasoline storage tanks, and fuel lines. There are no known
problems with the equipment, and the removal is part of the modernization and
upgrades.

Unlike home heating oil tanks, the Laurel Bay Mini-Mart underground gasoline
storage tanks are regulated. Removal of the gasoline system and underground
storage tanks will follow the process prescribed by the South Carolina
Department of Health and Environmental Control and all other applicable laws
and regulations for regulated tanks.

If you have any questions or concerns about the Laurel Bay Mini-Mart
remodeling, please contact me, David Wilson, at 843-228-7903. You may also
submit questions via email at LaurelBayHealthStudy@usmc.mil. We appreciate
your patience as we make these improvements to the Mini-Mart.

Sincerely,

D,Z., NlL)vu..

D. L. WILSON
MCAS Beaufort
Logistics Officer



